
 

 

Non-Executive Director Pat Grier retires from Estia Board  
 
14 November 2017  
 
Aged care provider Estia Health (“Estia”)(ASX:EHE) today announced Non-Executive 

Director Pat Grier AM has elected to retire from the Board. 

 

Estia Chairman Gary Weiss said Mr Grier is a widely respected veteran of the 

healthcare sector who made a significant contribution to Estia and its Board. 

 

“Pat joined Estia as Chairman just prior to the company listing on the Australian 

Securities Exchange and oversaw a very challenging period including significant 

changes to the Federal Government’s funding of the sector. 

 

“Pat was instrumental in helping lay the foundation for Estia’s future growth and 

understood the critical importance of training and investing in staff to deliver quality 

outcomes.  

 

“We were very privileged to have Pat on our Board and wish him all the best.”  

 

Mr Grier’s retirement is effective immediately.  

 

Media inquiries: 

Jo Collins. 

Newgate Communications 

0423 029 932. 

 




